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November 17, 2014

Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

1 want to thank you for recognizing Candace Howard for her acceptance to the Congress of Future
Medical Leaders but unfortunately the letter that was signed by you was damaged through the mailed.

I’m asking if you would send another letter to her if not any inconvenience for you.
Again, thank you for the acknowledgement.
Sincerely, Q
Lileta S. Howard
Mother



State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

NIKK! R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR . CoLumBia 29201

November 10, 2014

Candace Howard
5015 Blair Road

Summerville, South Carolina 29483

Dear Candace,

I want to congratulate you on your acceptance to the Con®ess of Future Medical Leaders.
You’ve demonstrated the commitment to academic excellence and leadership ability that you
will need to succeed as one of our future leaders. I hope you will continue to take advantage of

every opportunity to pursue your goals and make a positive difference in the lives of others.

Michael and I are pleased to join your family and friends in recognizing your achievement.
Congratulations again and keep up the good work! God bless.




